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Directorõs Corner                                    

Happy Fall 2015! Weõve got a lot of exciting announcements and happeningsé 

This edition of the AquaClara welcomes 12 new students and 3 new faculty. We also have a new website to welcome in the 

new academic year! See www.hydro.unr.edu to see the new layout and browse the program. 

Our Fall Colloquium series is off to a great start thanks to our hard-working Colloquium 

Committee. A highlight of the semester is our Keynote presentation for the Student World Water 

Forum by Dr. Sudeep Chandra. Dr. Chandra is one of the GPHS faculty and is going to share his 

experiences working with water and ecosystem conservation around the world. His talk will wrap 

up our 12th Annual Student World Water Forum (SWWF; www.cabnr.unr.edu/swwf ) that is going to 

feature 59 presentations by students across campus on water-related issues. This year the Forum 

will kick off with a screening of òLast Call at the Oasisó followed by a panel discussion as part of 

CUAHSIõs Letõs Talk About Water program (see page 13). We have an excellent committee of GPHS 

students who have been busy organizing the SWWF and it promises to be a great event, so join 

us and support your fellow GPHS students who are presenting! The SWWF schedule is included in this edition of the AquaClara 

(pg. 12). 

GPHS faculty and students have had some great accomplishments this year ð congratulations to Dr. Scott Tyler on achieving 

AGU Fellow status (see page 4 for information about a GPHS celebration to honor him at AGU in San Francisco in December), 

and to alumna Lydia Peri who was chosen as Outstanding Young Alumna by the University of Nevada Alumni Association (pg.4). 

Enjoy the rest of the Fall semester! 

Cheers, Laurel 

 

 Alumni Profile: Brian Giroux, GPHS ô98 

Brian Giroux graduated the GPHS with a Masterõs Degree in Hydrogeology in 1998 under the advisement 

of Dr. Greg Pohll, following a Bachelorõs Degree in Geological Sciences from San Diego State University 

and a four year posting as a Hydrologist with the US Geological Survey in San Diego and Carson City.  

Brian entered the private work force in Reno with SRK Consulting, and soon after joined as a founding 

partner with McGinley & Associates, a Nevada-based and employee-owned environmental consulting firm.  

At McGinley & Associates, Brian has had the opportunity to practice applied hydrogeology, to consult 

on a wide variety of environmental matters across multiple governmental and business sectors, to 

participate in staff recruiting and mentoring, and to conduct business administration and development.  

Brian remains a strong advocate for the GPHS, mainly through his support of the colloquia series ð he 

sees the colloquia as having been integral to the high quality of the program that he received, and 

considers his support as a debt of honor and gratitude. 

http://www.hydro.unr.edu/
http://www.cabnr.unr.edu/swwf
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2015-2016 Student Positions 
 

UNR GPHS Graduate Student 

Representative: 

Mary Kate Stewart 

mkstewart@nevada.unr.edu 

 

UNR GPHS Colloquium Committee  

Co-Chairs: 

Steve Bacon 

steven.bacon@dri.edu 

Kelley Sterle 

ksterle@unr.edu 

 

Student Association for International 

Water Issues Co-President 

Elijah Mlawsky 

elijahmlawsky@gmail.com 

 

Nevada Water Resources Association Co-

Presidents 

Brian Anderson 

Brian.Anderson@dri.edu 

Rowan Gaffney 

rmg55@cornell.edu 

Nicole Goehring 

ngoehring@cabnr.unr.edu 

 

 

2014-2015 Hydro Awards 
 

GPHS Mad Hatter Award: 

Gwen Davies 
 

Outstanding GPHS Faculty Award 

Dr. Greg Pohll 
 

Outstanding GPHS Masterõs Students 

Ryan Liebert 

Allison Flickinger 
 

GPHS High Impact Award 

John Volk 

Rowan Gaffney 
 

 

 


